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PUBLIC NOTICE: 
 
 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that due to the recent upsurge of 

countywide COVID-19 cases, the Gold Ridge Fire Protection 

District Board of Directors meeting scheduled for January 5, 

2022, has been cancelled.  The board intends to meet again at the 

regular meeting on February 2, 2022.   

 

Should you have any questions regarding this notice, please call 

the administrative office at (707) 823-1084. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Posted: January 4, 2022 


